
 January 2022 

 
 

 

FDA Registration – Non-Applicable 
 
 
 
 
Kwik Lok Corporation produces bag closing equipment and bag closures.  The bag closures are a 
non-hazardous material, High Impact Polystyrene, (HIPS).  These are non-food items and non-
direct contact food packaging material.  However, Kwik Lok complies with all the appropriate 
requirements in 21 CFR 177.1640 (a) (2), entitled: Polystyrene and Rubber Modified 
Polystyrene, of the Food Additives Amendment of 1958 to The United States Food, Drug, and 
Cosmetic Act of 1938.  The resin which Kwik Lok Corporation uses, may be used in components 
of articles intended for use in contact of food. 
 
The adjuvant used in the production of this resin include such substances permitted for use in 
food-contact articles by 21 CFR 170-189, substances recognized as safe in food packaging 
materials.  
 
Kwik Lok bag closures comply with the above applicable Food and Drug Administration (FFDCA) 
regulations. They also comply with the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) 
regulations. 
 
Kwik Lok Corporation locations do not engage in manufacturing, processing, packing, or holding 
food/food ingredients for consumption. 
 
A facility that manufactures food contact articles is not required to register as a food facility, and 
there is no “optional” registration for such facilities.  21 CFR Part 1 Subpart H. 
 
Due to this we are unable to register with the FDA and provide an FDA registration number. 
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